November 19, 2020

Dear South Coast Anglers,

We hope this finds you and your families safe and well. Despite COVID 19 restrictions and other challenges of 2020, the STEP program is on track to have a banner year. Much needed rain fell in November allowing an excellent return of Salmon to our hatcheries. We will make the egg quota this year. Many of you are unable to get out and see for yourselves right now, so here are a few pictures to brighten your day. Have a happy Thanksgiving, we hope to see you all in 2021.

Sincerely,

The SCA Board

.































